
As you may know, King County is considering a draft Solid Waste Comprehensive Plan which provides direction 
on how garbage and recycling will be managed in King County for the next six to 20 years.

I invite you to join me for a town hall meeting to discuss the draft comprehensive plan and the future of the 
Cedar Hills Regional Landfill. I would like to hear what you think about the proposal and any questions or  
concerns you may have. If you would like to read more about the draft plan in advance of the meeting, you 
may do so at kingcounty.gov/solid-waste-comp-plan.
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Please Join Us for a Town Hall Meeting
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